“ I Waukesha Water Util ity WAUKESHA, Wi £3166-3615

SERVING WAUKESHA SINCE 1886

Telephone: (262) 521-5272 « Fax: (262) 521-5265 « E-mail: contactus@waukesha-

water.com
MEMORANDUM
DATE: January 17, 2020
TO: Dan Duchniak, P.E.
FROM: Chris Walter, P.E.
RE: NW Barstow Street (M00543) Water Main Replacement

The bids for the Barstow Street & Riverfront Street Utility & Street Reconstruction project were opened
by the City at 11 am on Friday, January 17, 2020. There were 3 bidders; they are shown in the table below.
Action by the Common Council is scheduled to take place at their February 4, 2020, meeting where the
contract will be recommended for award to State Contractors in the amount of $7,222,222.22

Contractor Total Cost Water Main Project Cost

State Contractors, Inc.
16575 W. Dakota St. $7,222,222.22 $1,097,644.26
New Berlin, WI 53151
LaLonde Contractors, Inc.
1609 Lincoln Avenue $7,818,315.38 $1,154,376.60
Waukesha, WI 53186
Super Western

N59 W14601 Bobolink Avenue $7,940,493.84 $1,331,400.72
Menomonee Falls, W1 53051

UPI Construction out of New Berlin is the utility sub-contractor for State Contractors and will be
performing the water main work.

The project is part of our 1% water main replacement program and was budgeted for 2020 construction
in account #3431. The engineering estimate for this project was $1,266,000.00 and we are replacing the
existing 8-inch cast iron main installed in 1909 and 1957 with new 12-inch water main.

Recommended Motion: Move to approve the water main replacement unit price contract and 1% city
administration fee totaling $1,108,620.70 for the Waukesha Water Utility’s portion of the City of Waukesha
Public Works contract with State Contractors, Inc. for the Barstow Street & Riverfront Street Reconstruction
project.
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